
From: David Wilkinson [mailto:DWilkinson@myadvantage.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 12 February 2018 3:56 PM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Subject: RE: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 

 
 
Attn – Alyce Lia, 
Associate to VP Catanzariti  
 
Hi Alyce, 
 
I have been following this re a Conciliation Conference as proposed by Professionals Australia and 
was wondering if the Commission would be able to arrange fir there to be video linkage to the FWC 
offices in Sydney on that date of 15 March 2018 at 9.30am.  
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 

Regards,  
 

David 
David Wilkinson 

General Manager - Industrial Relations ADA HR Advisory Service   
Australian Dental Association 

 

T | 1300 232 462    M I  0439 191 764    F | 02 8448 3299  E | hrhotline@ada.org.au 

 

 
 

 

Please consider the environment before you print this email. 

Wentworth Advantage Pty Ltd - Confidential Communications 

The information contained in this e-mail is confidential. It is intended solely for the addressee. If you received this e-mail by 
mistake, please promptly inform us by reply e-mail or by telephoning 02 8448 3200 and then delete the e-mail and destroy 

any printed copy. You must not disclose or use in any way the information in the e-mail. 
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